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Dear Sir/Madam

Please add this letter of support of AEP Ohio Phase 3 filing.

Thank you,

Bret W. Childers
Chief Operating Officer

SOCS
219 W. Emmitt Ave. Waverly, OH 45690
740.947.2409 ext 230

CAUTION: This is an external email and may not be safe. If the email looks suspicious,
please do not click links or open attachments and forward the email to csc@ohio.gov or click
the Phish Alert Button if available. 
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